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 Thursday 12th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are delighted that we have provisionally booked tickets for all pupils to attend Theatre Severn on 
Thursday 14th December to watch Sleeping Beauty Pantomime. 
 
Children will travel to Theatre Severn on coaches provided by Lakeside Coaches. They should arrive at 
school at normal time and will leave for the theatre at 9:00 and will return at 13:30. 
 
Pupils will need to bring packed lunch on this day. You will be able to order a packed lunch from school 
which will be organised closer to the day. 
 
We are asking for a contribution of £20.00 per child to cover the cost of the ticket and transport to and 
from the venue. This can be paid with an initial deposit of £5.00 before Friday 27th September. Further 
payments can be made, as you wish up to 29th November. 
 
Please make your payment and complete your consent through ParentPay.  
 
If you have any questions or need any help accessing ParentPay, please contact the office on 01691 659744 
or admin@selattyn.shropshire.sch.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Mr R.E. Shepherd 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
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